
Register for 
Unfinished Business today!

Unfinished Business is an initiative of The Catalyst Collaborative



With funding from SA Health - 
Office for the Ageing, 
Catalyst Foundation is providing 
an “Unfinished Business” 
Program to help you acquire the 
knowledge and skills you need 
to enter self-employment as a 
sole trader, to set-up a business 
or to grow an existing business.
During 2016, Catalyst 
Foundation will be facilitating 
workshops and presentations 

by successful Adelaide 
entrepreneurs and business 
people on a range of business 
related topics.

If you are interested in 
participating please 
register your interest 
at information@
catalystfoundation.com.au 
or enquire on 8168 8776.

Are you over 50?  Do you want to Un-Retire?
Do you have more to offer the community and business?
Do you desire to enter self-employment, start or build 

your own business? Want to find out how? 
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As a registered participant in the 
Unfinished Business program you 
are in the running for free access 
to The Catalyst Collaborative Co-
working facilities on 147 Currie 
Street to kick-start your venture.

Two hot-desk spaces are available 
to be booked on a first in basis 
3 days per week between 
9am to 5pm, Monday to Friday.

Free Presentations and 
Workshops include: 

•	 Lean Start-up methodology 
•	 Risk and legal requirements 

for small business 
•	 Financial planning for small 

business 
•	 Social media and technology 

for contemporary business
•	 Marketing and brand, 

Intellectual Property 
•	 Business Networking skills, 

Entrepreneurship 
•	 Cloud computing, public 

speaking.
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Enquiries (08) 8168 8776 
information@catalystfoundation.com.au 

www.catalystfoundation.com.au 
149 Currie Street Adelaide

Unfinished Business is an initiative of The Catalyst Collaborative

This Program is funded by SA Health - Office for the Ageing 
and Catalyst Foundation (formerly Seniors Information Service)


